Tinley Park High School Band Booster
Executive Board Members

Amanda Godin - President - 312- 403-2786
Jennifer Gazze - Vice President - 708-267-8667
David Godin - Treasurer - 708-284-2836

Jamie Vesely - Secretary - 708-259-9235
Courtney Bertram - Hospitality - 708-408-1396
Bernadette Haas - Hospitality - 708-533-0766
Kelly Granko - Uniforms - 708 - 473-6966

TPHS Band Boosters is committed to supporting the band program. We encourage you to become
involved. Our monthly meetings are a great place to meet other parents and get important information
about upcoming events, trips, and fundraisers.

The meeting dates for the 2021-2022 school year are listed below:
September 2, 2021
October 14, 2021
November 4, 2021
January 13, 2022
February 3, 2022
March 3, 2022
April 7, 2022
May 5, 2022

All meetings take place in Room 133 - Band Room at 7:00 p.m.



BOOSTER VOLUNTEER FORM

If you can't make the meetings, you can also be involved by volunteering to help out with some of the
activities and/or fundraisers listed below. For a more detailed list of volunteer opportunities, visit our
website- tptitanband.com (Click on the Booster---Volunteer links) or like us on Facebook at
www.facebook.com/tphsband for all the latest updates.

Please check any you would like to help with:
Donate Baked Goods and Pop
Jazz Cafe (March)
Hospitality, Winter Concert
Hospitality Spring Concert
Bingo
Provide Paper Products

Volunteer's Name

Phone Number

E-mail

Best time of day to reach you

***Please drop off this form in the Band Mailbox in the Band Room.***
Thank you for your support!!!


http://www.facebook.com/tphsband

